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OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF MARINE AND FISHERIES 

OF CANADA.

OTTAWA.

26 January, 1920.

B SERVICE TO MAGDAMH ISLAMD3 - 

Dear Mr. King:-

I have your letter of the 2kth instant 

enclosing a telegram forwarded to you by the Warden of the 

County Counoil of Magdalen ielanda, with respect to the 

transportation of needed simplies.

Telegrams of a somewhat similar nature 

are being received at this Department, and they have been 

receiving such attention as it has been found possible in 

the circumstances to give them. In an effort to meet the 

situation, which was represented as being serious, in the 

Magdalen Islands, the Department took delivery of the ves­

sel constructed under the Shipbuilding Programme by the 

Hava Scotia Steel Company at Hew Glasgow, before that vessel

was

Hon. T. L. Mackenzie King, 
OTTAWA.
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